

118 – 11th Street East Prince Albert, Saskatchewan S6V 1A1 Phone (306) 953-7500 Fax (306) 763-1723 www.pacsd.ca

January 17, 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians

RE: SchoolCash Online

Prince Albert Catholic School Division is introducing a new way for parents/guardians to pay for school activities. It is called **SchoolCash Online**, and it will launched in our schools on January 12, 2022.

SchoolCash Online is a web-based program that integrates online payment options for parents/guardians with our school-based accounting. This solution will allow our school staff to manage school funds more efficiently to give more time to students. SchoolCash Online is safe, simple, secure, and saves time. The online platform offers tremendous benefits to parents, guardians, staff and students.

To Register for SchoolCash Online, simply visit <u>pacsd.schoolcashonline.com</u> and click Register to get started.

Or click on the following link for guidance on how to Create an Account, Add Students, and Make a Payment: Register for SchoolCash Online.

Should you encounter any difficulties, please contact the SchoolCash Online parent help desk by visiting **SchoolCash Online Support**.

Sincerely, G. McEwen Chief Financial Officer